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Leamons, Bryan

From: Doug Ford <DFord@pmico.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2022 10:54 AM

To: Leamons, Bryan

Cc: Carstens, Loretta; McWilliams, Carrie

Subject: RE: AR005321/C

Bryan: 

The $100,000 figure is for assembling the treatment plant. Rick Ferguson already owns the plant and will be assembling 
it on site. 

Let me know if you have any other questions. 

Respectfully, 

William Doug Ford, P.E.
Principal
Pollution Management, Inc.
3512 South Shackleford
Little Rock, AR  72205
Office:  501-221-7122
Fax:     501-221-7775
Cell:     501-837-5610

Email: dford@pmico.com

This message is intended for use by the person to whom it is expressly addressed and may  contain information 
that is confidential and legally privileged.  If you are the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, 
reliance on, reference to, review, disclosure or copying of this message and the information it contains for any 
purpose is prohibited.  Opinions, conclusions and other information in this message that do not relate to the 
official business of Pollution Management, Inc. shall be understood as neither given nor endorsed by PMI.

From: Leamons, Bryan <LEAMONS@adeq.state.ar.us>  
Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2022 10:25 AM 
To: Doug Ford <DFord@pmico.com> 
Cc: Carstens, Loretta <loretta.carstens@adeq.state.ar.us>; McWilliams, Carrie <mcwilliamsc2@adeq.state.ar.us> 
Subject: AR005321/C 

Doug, 
You sent a cost estimate dated March 19, 2021, that includes this line item: 

1. Assemble treatment plant equipment   $100,000 

The construction permit AR0053210C requires the following equipment: 
...a bar screen, grit removal, flow equalization chamber, extended aeration activated sludge/aeration chamber, two (2) 
clarifiers, sludge holding chamber, filtration, chlorine disinfection, and dechlorination with a design flow of 0.05 MGD

Can you confirm if Line Item 1 includes or does not include the cost of the treatment plant equipment. 
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Thank you, 

Bryan Leamons, P.E. | Senior Operations Manager
Division of Environmental Quality  | Office of Water Quality 
Permitting and Compliance 
5301 Northshore Drive | North Little Rock, AR 72118 
t: 501.683.5406 | e: leamons@adeq.state.ar.us


